
From: <David.Stein@CH2M.com> 

To: <Bpfanner@energy.state.ca.us> 

Date: 9/27/2007 10:13 AM 

Subject: Eastshore Minor Pole Location Update - Possible Elimination of a Single 

Transmission Pole (#16) 

Attachments: minor pole location update.pdf 


CC: 
Bill -

It has come to my attention that PG&E is actually considering a 2nd (and 
preferred) option for the overcrossing of SR-92 that differs only very 
slightly from what we submitted in our PSA Comments Attachment 810-1 in 
that their preferred option would eliminate one pole (#16). 1 wanted to 
informally advise you of this very minor POSSIBLE change that Ido not 
believe materially impacts anything we have submitted to address biology 
staff concerns. 

I'm attaching an excerpt from our recent PSA comments (the 2nd page of 
Attachment 810-1) that clearly shows what we are talking about. Nothing 
is final yet as Caltrans has not agreed to the elimination of pole #16. 
The material that was included in our Attachment 810-1 of our recent 
comments is definitelv the worst-case and until Caltrans makes a final 
determination, both Gtions are in play. 

As I said. I do not believe that this information materially affects 
anything that your biology staff would be concerned about. Frankly, were 
Caltrans to agree to this option, impacts would be reduced very slightly 
since one fewer pole would be installed. 

Please let me know if you wish to have this material docketed and Iwill 
do so. 

I'll follow up with you shortly to be certain you are clear on this 
potential minor change. 

Regards 

Dave 

David A. Stein, PE 
Vice President 
Environmental ServicesIEnergy & Industrial Systems 

CH2M HILL 
1 55 Grand Avenue, Suite 1 000 
Oakland. CA 94612 
phone: 510.587.7787 
fax: 510.622.91 77 
cell: 51 0.520.6787 
dstein@ch2m.com <mailto:dstein@ch2m.corn> 

This communication is for use by the intended recipient and contains 
information that may be privileged, confidential or copyrighted under 
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law. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby formally 
notified that any use, copying or distribution of this email, in whole 
or in part, is strictly prohibited. Please notify the sender by return 
email and delete this email from your system. This email does not 
constitute consent to the use of sender's contact information for 
marketing purposes or for transfers of data to third parties. 




